
 

We said goodbye to Emma who joined us from Brighton university on placement as part of her journey 
to becoming an Occupational Therapist. It was wonderful to have Emma with us for the beginning part 
of the year. During her time, she worked with the residents to get them more active and work on 
balance and mobility. We wish her all the best for the future! 
 

Up and coming events 
Chiropodist – Wednesday 5th March 2025 
Residents meeting – Wednesday 5th March 10.30am 
Lotus Massage therapy – Friday 7th March 10am 
 

 !Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  February 2025 
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Help us 
keep our 
residents 

safe!!!! 
 
 

Please do not 
visit if you 
have signs or 
symptoms of 
Noro Virus, 
Flu or Covid-
19 
 
If you have 
had Noro 
virus please 
wait 48 hours 
after last 
symptoms 
before 
visiting 
Thank you 

Activities 

 This month has we 
have been 

challenging the mind 
with some 

competitive board 
games. 

There has been 
opportunity for 
residents to be creative 
and test their art skills. 
They have been 
making flowers from 
paper towels 

As always, bingo was 
a success with the 
chance to win some 
goodies 

Residents have also 
been able to express 
themselves through art 
and painting 

Meet the team! 

 

 

 

 

 

This month we are 
meeting Lily.  

Lily joined us in 
August 2024 and is 
starting her journey 
in care. Lily will be 

progressing her 
career with us here 

and we are 
supporting her to 

complete her NVQ 
in Health & Social 

Care. 

In her spare time 
Lily enjoys walking 

her loyal hound 

Benji. 


